
 

 

Educator Licensure Review Committee 

The OPI has a committee in place that reviews initial and renewal applications of those who have 
responded to application questions in a manner that warrants closer attention.  This same committee is 
available to address concerns relative to a teacher, administrator or specialist that have been brought to 
the attention of OPI once the appropriate resolution steps have been followed.  OPI may become aware 
of concerns through public media, by school districts, victims, parents, private citizens, etc.  

Standing committee members are the: 
• Deputy Superintendent of Operations 
• Chief Legal Counsel 
• Paralegal for Legal Counsel 
• Educator Licensure Manager 
 


